
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

02 February 2018 

 

Dear Rt Hon Michael Gove MP,  

 

Housing Infrastructure Fund: Ash Road Bridge, to unlock housing near 

Ash and Tongham, for £10 million.  

 

I am pleased to confirm we will be supporting the above developments in your 

constituency. 

 

I welcome your support on this scheme and the wider plans for growth in your 

constituency as evidenced in your bid. I am pleased that this funding will help 

provide the infrastructure your community needs to drive housing delivery.  

 

We are still considering Forward Funding schemes to take through co-

development and will be informing areas in the coming weeks. All bids will be 

subject to final funding clarifications.  

 

We are keen to support areas with high housing need, and this will form a key 

part of Homes England’s new role as a strengthened delivery agency. 

 

 

 
 

RT HON SAJID JAVID MP 

Rt Hon Sajid Javid MP 
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